Mike Wilcox

Subject: FW: Bell Canyon Acres Special District Code Amendment

From: Monica Zoltanski <mzoltanski@sandy.utah.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 5:10 PM

To: James Sorensen <<u>jsorense@sandy.utah.gov</u>>; Lynn Pace <<u>lpace@sandy.utah.gov</u>>; Kimberly Bell

<kbell@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Bell Canyon Acres Special District Code Amendment

Dear Mr. Sorensen:

Be advised I am directing the Community Development Department to start the code amendment process for the Bell Canyon Acres Special District subdivision. I am seeking code amendments to codify the longstanding practices and preferences of the majority of district residents who keep animals at their home, including removing the prohibition of horse boarding, removing limits on small or medium-sized animals to the extent reasonable, expanding the type of permitted animals allowed to permit the wide range of species enjoyed by the residents, and any other items your department identifies as furthering the keeping and enjoyment of animal which is the primary purpose of this district.

Thank you.

Sincerely, Mayor Monica Zoltanski



Monica Zoltanski

Sandy City Mayor

10000 S. Centennial Pkwy. | Sandy, UT 84070 801.568.7109 mzoltanski@sandy.utah.gov

sandy.utah.gov







